
Friday, December 4th - Festive Holiday Hat Day

Monday, December 7th - Friday, December 11th - Holiday Hamper Drive

Friday, December 11th - Purdy's Pick Up

Thursday, December 10th - Meridian Gift Cards Ordering Ends 

Friday, December 11th - Ugly Christmas Sweater/Festive Holiday Wear Day

Friday, December 11th - First Term Reports Home

Monday, December 14th - Friday, December 18th - Meridian Gift Cards Distributed

Monday, December 14th - Friday, December 18th - Bumkins Snack Bags Distributed

Friday, December 18th - Pajama Day

IMPORTANT DATES

PARKLAND PAC
C o m m u n i t y  N e w s l e t t e r

W a r m e s t  W i s h e s  f o r  a  S a f e ,  H a p p y  &  H e a l t h y  H o l i d a y  S e a s o n !

PAC MEETINGS

There will be no meeting
for December. PAC

meetings will reconvene in
the New Year. They are

held on the 3rd Thursday of
every month at 7 PM over

Zoom. We'd love for you to
join us - everyone is

welcome!

PAC PROGRAMS
Most of our regular 

programming such as Hot
Lunch, KM Club, Lunch

Hour & After School
Activities and Movie Nights
has been put on hold for the

time being. Please stay
tuned for online offerings

in the New Year.

PAC EXECUTIVE

Co-Chairs: 
Kristin Dueck 

Haley Hodgson
Co-Vice Chairs:
Lucia Catalano

Tawnya Pagnottaro
Treasurer: Miwa Aoki

Secretary: Jennifer Bordignon
DPAC: Naomi Andrusiw

D e c e m b e r  2 0 2 0



Big Brothers:
 

Please drop donations
off at 15 Braid Street, New

Westminster and be sure to
tell them you're from

Parkland! Our PAC receives
a percentage of the weight

received. 

Encorp Recycling:
 

A Parkland PAC Account
has been set up at the

Return It: 
Lougheed & Brunette 

(1045A Lougheed Hwy). 
Account ID # 604-939-1151

Mable's Labels:

When ordering labels.
please go to "Support a
Fundraiser" and type in

Parkland Elementary before
placing your order.

Use the designated crosswalks. This includes adults.

Slow down. School zones are 30km/hr.

No U-Turns. Please do not pull U-Turns in front of the school for 

Please keep the Quick Drop Off and Pick Up Zone quick! The by-law
states that you have 3 minutes and other people are waiting their
turn. We also want to avoid cars swerving around one another.

Give pedestrians the right of way. It's the law. This includes at the
crosswalks on Poirier and Schoolhouse.

Obey the street signs. DO NOT park where there are no parking
signs.

ONLY ENTER the back parking lot from Regan Avenue. 

ONLY EXIT the back parking lot using Grover Avenue.

This is a ONE WAY parking lot. The flow of traffic goes from Regan
Avenue to Grover Avenue.

DO NOT back into any parking stall.

Only use MARKED parking stalls.

Only use ONE parking stall per vehicle.

DO NOT park where there are traffic cones. 

DO NOT run over traffic cones.

SLOW DOWN and let's stay safe please!

any reason at any time. It is illegal to do a U-Turn on any road in
Coquitlam unless designated.

      DO NOT enter from Grover Avenue.
 

Drop off & Pick Up are an 
ongoing safety concern!

   ON-GOING
FUNDRAISERS

Please continue to check 
the school website for 
updates and announcements 

pacforparkland@gmail.com

/parklandelementarypac

ORDER HERE!
ORDER DEADLINE: Thursday, December 10th
DISTRIBUTION: December 14th -18th

WE ARE EXCITED TO SHARE
THAT WE ARE NOW
FUNDRAISING ON 

http://www.facebook.com/parklandelementarypac
http://www.munchalunch.com/

